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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As you may have already heard, we will have a live stream of True Mother's Global Sunday 

Service from Korea tomorrow on October 25th at 9 pm. 

 
This is a very special time for us, especially for the New Jersey for we were chosen from 

HQ to have a LIVE GREETING during the webcast of True Mother's Global Service.  
This is an incredible honor and blessing for us for we are the only community in America to 

have been selected. So I deeply encourage you to attend the program at the church center in 

the chapel. We suggest everyone to please wear their Sunday Service Attire. 
 
If you can't make it to the program, please visit this link. 
 
Let's receive the Blessings from True Mother and greet her. 

 

May God Bless you and your families and we hope to see you all tomorrow! 

 

Pastor Manoj Jacob 

 
 

 

 
  

 


